
Newsletter  - 17th February 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Love has well and truly been in the air this week and especially today with our Springfield Valentines 
disco! A huge thank you to the Friends of Springfield for organising the raffle and as always supporting 
our disco.  

We have had a wonderful half term the staff and children have worked so hard. Thank you for all your 
support which enables your children to make such great progress.  

Now we have finally moved past a number of illnesses this half term; we will be having a push on 
attendance on our return. We understand that some of our children need to be at home for various 
reasons and we will continue support this.  

Work has now started on the satellite school in Wilmslow, there is a considerable amount of work going 
on behind the scenes to further enhance specialist provision throughout Cheshire East. Enabling works 
will also start at half term on the Crewe site in preparation for the 80-place expansion. You may start to 
notice some changes as work begins over the coming months.  

We wish you all a good half term break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 27th February. 

 

Lisa 

 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 



News 

World Book Day 

 

Just a reminder that it is World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. 

Children are welcome to dress up if they wish and also bring in their favourite book to share with the 
class. 

Please see World Book Day 2023 Link below: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vdcagpayek8 



Information 

Inclusive Swim Sessions 
Everybody run inclusive swim sessions which you mind find useful.

 

  



Friends of Springfield 
This week we have had the Valentine's Draw and this afternoon pupils have enjoyed the Valentine's 
Disco. 

 

The draw took place on Tuesday and all winners have been notified.  Thank you to everyone who took 
part, we made a tremendous £165. 

Thank you to Judy for all her efforts in creating the fabulous prizes. 

 

Futures  
 

Last night, we hosted our first face-to-face Futures Evening since before COVID.   

It was a great success and so far feedback has been really positive from parents and providers.  This will 
return to an annual event so if you weren't able to attend this time, look out for it coming back (bigger 
and better!) next year. 

Reminder - if you have any questions about what the future looks like for your son/daughter, please 
don't hesitate to contact Laura Armitage - laura.armitage@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 

  



The School Gate 
Thank you all for your support this term, you are all amazing!  

The School Gate will continue in the Chat and Chill after the holiday on Thursday at 1.15-2.15pm.  

Looking forward to seeing you all then.   

Have a lovely time with your children in whatever you do. 

Farida 

 

This term the School Gate (Afternoon Tea) for Primary and Secondary is taking place at Springfield Chat 
and Chill, 1.15pm until 2.15pm, until further notice.  

You can contact me through eSchools or call me at anytime for any support or advice.  

Farida 

Our NHS Team 

Nursing Team 
Direct phone numbers to the nursing team are:  

01270 826151 there is an answerphone on this.  

01270 826150 there is no answerphone on this. 

Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy 
Hayley Mitchell, Physiotherapist, is in school Monday to Friday   

Lucy Webb, Occupational Therapist works Monday, Wednesday, Thursday; and is part of the Therapy 
Outreach Programme.  

Yvonne Williams, Occupational Therapist works on a Monday.  

 Physio/OT direct line:                        01270 826153 

Wheelchair assessment unit:            01270 826323 

Wheelchair repairs: Rosscare           0151 6536000 

  



Speech Therapy 
Phone the school on 01270 691900 or on direct line 01270 826152.  

 

Jo Currie is in school Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Alex Makin is in school Wednesday morning, Thursday and Friday. 

Cathy Webster and Rachel Turner are our Speech and Language Therapy Assistants  

EmaIl:   joanne.currie2@mcht.nhs.uk 

              alex.makin@mcht.nhs.uk 

Or contact via eSchools. 

Contact Us 
If you need to contact us : 

Springfield School 

Crewe Green Road 

Crewe 

CW1 5HS 

Telephone:  01270 691900 

Email:  head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 


